
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,                                                                                      
 

Welcome to the Laurel Highlands School District and Marshall Elementary       
School for the 2021-2022 school year.  Please mark your calendars to be  
sure not to miss any of our “Back to School Events.” 
 
“Storytime with Your Principal” will be held on Tuesday August, 17th at 10:00 AM at Marshall 
Elementary School.  Snacks and books will be provided along with a visit from our Mini-Mighty 
Mustangs from Laurel Highlands Senior High School.  This will be an outdoor event and a nice 
opportunity for your child to become familiar with our school principal, playground and 
surroundings. 
 
“Speeding into Kindergarten” event will take place on August 18th from 4:00pm – 6:00pm in 
the parking lot of the Private Industry Council (PIC) building. This will be a drive thru event that 
will provide Kindergarten Readiness Materials and Refreshments. (See attached flyer) 
 

“Meet the Teacher Night” will be held on Wednesday, August 25th.  The event will take place 
from 6:00 - 8:00 PM.  Students will be able to tour the building and visit their classrooms.  The 
purpose of this event is to familiarize students with the teachers and the building. 
 

Our annual “Kindergarten Orientation/Bus Run” will be on Thursday, August 26th.  You are 
invited to ride the school bus with your child to and from Marshall Elementary.  Your child’s 
teacher will be available to review procedures and information for the start of the school year 
when you arrive. The bus run will begin at 9:50 AM and will run through 10:10 AM.  Orientation 
will begin at 10:30 AM.  (Bus stops and schedules will be posted on the LHSD.org website). 
 

“First Day of Kindergarten” is Monday, August 30th.  This will be a full school day for your 
child.  Please have your child ride the bus from the very start of school if using bus 
transportation.  This will help to make riding the bus an easier transition for everyone. 
 

The staff of Marshall Elementary School takes extra steps to make our incoming students feel 
comfortable.  We all look forward to meeting you and your child and welcoming you into the 
Marshall Family. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Dr. Jessica Scott 
Marshall Elementary Principal                                                                
335 Park St. 
Uniontown, PA 15401 
Phone: 724-438-5851 
Fax: 724-438-7858 
 
 
 
 
     

 

 

 

 


